
 

PREZ SEZ  F.EBRUARY 2024 

Hello All! The month of January has passed by in a flash 
and it's almost Valentine's Day! Before we know 
it, we we will be getting ready to venture to this year's 
GOF at Crystal River in April ! I myself am excited and do 
look forward to seeing everyone and being a part of this 
fun annual event. 
Our January meeting was very well attended , we had 17 
MG's in attendance along with 29 members. As the 
warmer weather seems to be on its way to North East 
Jacksonville, temperatures in 60s and 70s have been 
enticing us all to get on the road to feel the warmth & the 
breeze on our shoulders ... 

A note to those of you who haven't been on the road 
recently... 
A couple of friendly reminders: 
TIRES: Check air pressure in your tires. 
ENGINE COMPARTMENT: Please notice your engine 
compartment for any for any leaks, either in oil, fuel or 
antifreeze. A good time to take them out for test runs 
during this month.
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